
Warren County Board of Supervisors
RESOLUTION NO. 434 OF 2017

RESOLUTION INTRODUCED BY SUPERVISORS MONTESI, GERAGHTY, GIRARD, BROCK, SIMPSON,

VANSELOW, BRAYMER, SEEBER AND MACDONALD  

AUTHORIZING AN AGREEMENT WITH TYLER TECHNOLOGIES, INC. TO PROVIDE

MAINTENANCE FOR COMPUTER AIDED DISPATCH (CAD) AND LAW ENFORCEMENT

RECORDS MANAGEMENT SYSTEM (LERMS) SOFTWARE FOR THE SHERIFF’S OFFICE 

WHEREAS, the Warren County Sheriff has requested to enter into an agreement with Tyler

Technologies, Inc. to provide maintenance for the Computer Aided Dispatch (CAD) and Law Enforcement

Records Management System (LERMS) software for the Sheriff’s Office, and 

WHEREAS, the Criminal Justice and Public Safety Committee has approved the request, now,

therefore, be it

RESOLVED, that the Chairman of the Board of Supervisors be, and hereby is, authorized to execute

an agreement with Tyler Technologies, Inc. 840 West Long Lake Road, Troy, Michigan  48098, to provide

maintenance for the CAD and LERMS Software for the Sheriff’s Office for a lump sum amount not to

exceed Fifty-Seven Thousand Eight Hundred Sixty-Three Dollars and Thirty-Four Cents ($57,863.34) for

a term commencing on January 1, 2018 and terminating on December 31, 2018, in a form approved by the

County Attorney, and be it further

RESOLVED, that the agreement may be extended for additional one year terms without the need for

a further resolution contingent upon written mutual agreement of the parties under the same terms and

conditions, and contingent upon appropriation of funding in the Sheriff’s Office budget, and be it further

RESOLVED, that funds for said agreement will be expended from Budget Code A.3020 470,

Sheriff’s 911 Center, Contract.
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